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13.5.2022 

Dear families of St. Kentigern’s, 

Mrs Catherine Meehan 

It is with a very heavy heart that I share the news of the death of Mrs 

Meehan. Mrs Meehan worked as a teaching assistant at St. Kentigern’s for over 

25 years and was loved by both staff and children. Many of our parents will have 

been taught by Mrs Meehan and will no doubt remember the love and kindness 

she showed to all that knew her. The world has lost a wonderful lady. I am sure 

you will all join me in keeping Mrs Meehan’s family in our thoughts and prayers 

during this difficult time.  Rest in peace, Catherine. 
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Holy Communion 

Congratulations to the children who made their First Holy Communion last night. 

As always, the children were perfect and ensured the occasion was very special. 

The school Communion celebration will take place on Friday 20th May. Further 

information will be shared with you nearer the time. 

Year 1 Assembly 

Miss Salisbury’s class delivered a marvellous assembly, highlighting the 

importance of looking after our planet and the animals which inhabit it. Thank 

you, Year 1! 

Year 6 SATS 

Well done, Year 6! SATS are now firmly behind us and the children have a new 

focus – their end of year production! A huge thank you to all the families of our 

year 6 children for supporting them through the examinations and a further 

thank you to our amazing Year 6 staff team. We look forward to seeing you all 

on Monday afternoon for the fashion show. 

Happy Birthday, Miss Kym! 

This week, Miss Kym celebrated an important birthday. As many of you will 

know, Miss Kym is a very special lady who cares for St. Kentigern’s children at 

Breakfast club, Afterschool club and at lunch time. We could not let the 

occasion go unmarked and Chester made sure he got the chance to wish Miss 

Kym a happy birthday. 
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Year 5’s Parliamentary Debate 

Year 5 have really enjoyed finding out all about the Suffragettes this week in 

History. They made a visit to the House of Commons (via the Dreamzone) to 

debate whether the motto of the WSPU ‘Deeds not words’ was an appropriate 

way to address political concerns. Of course, they made sure they followed the 

rules for the modern Parliament. 

 
 

 

 

 
Reception’s library visit 

 

Reception are developing their love of reading by visiting Fallowfield library. I 

know they would love another visit, so families, perhaps this could be something 

to do over the half term holidays. 
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A message from Fr. Michael 
 
 

Hello and I hope everyone is well and caring for one another. I feel delighted to 

say "Congratulations" to all our girls and boys who celebrated their First Holy 

Communion yesterday evening. Congratulations to their families at this 

momentous time, as the parish celebration was a wonderful culmination in 

months of preparation. Not only did the church look great, but the families 

made such an effort to make such a celebration so special. Holy Communion 

really is the heart of our Faith, celebrating the "real presence" of our God in 

our world, in our lives. So, to mark the first time we receive this sacrament is 

such a beautiful rite of passage! May the 12th May 2022 be a date in the heart 

of all families involved. Well done and thank you to all our school staff family 

who have done so much to help us arrive at this day. 

Again, congratulations. Have a lovely weekend. St. Kentigern, pray for us " 

 

 
With continued best wishes, 

 

Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 


